
 
 
 

 
PO Box 1480  Town Office: 5101-50 Street P: 780-645-4481 
St. Paul, AB  T0A 3A0     F: 780-645-5076 

November 29, 2019 
 
Chief Eric Shirt 
Saddle Lake Cree Nation 
Box 100 
Saddle Lake, AB  T0A 3T0 
 
 
Dear Chief Shirt, 
 
Please accept this letter of support from the Town of St. Paul, in your efforts to establish 
emergency funding from the Government of Canada.  
 
The Town of St. Paul fully complies with the requests for emergency funding made by 
Saddle Lake Cree Nation to deal with; 

- An Emergency Camp Sobriety Program 
- Emergency Temporary Seniors Housing 
- Comprehensive Health Plan Development for Chronic Lifestyle Diseases 
- Emergency Driveway Repair 
- Emergency Telecommunications Infrastructure 
- Emergency Community Shuttle Service 
- Emergency Capacity Increase for Integrated Community & Capital Planning 

These are all legitimate needs that must be given the highest priority.  Assisting Saddle 
Lake Cree Nation with these priority needs not only assist your community that is in 
desperate need, but will also will also assist the Town of St. Paul as our own support 
services are at maximum capacity. 
    
The Town of St. Paul totally supports the choices you have identified. Receiving this 
financial assistance would have positive impact within Saddle Lake Cree Nation as well 
as its neighbouring communities, including the Town of St. Paul.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Maureen Miller 
Mayor  
 
 
    


